
Intermediate Pickleball Clinics Start up on July 6th, 2023 

 Mario Najera will be starting up his intermediate pickleball 
clinics again, starting July 6th at 7:00 am on courts 9 &10. The 
clinic will run once a week on Thursdays for four weeks in July. 
Each clinic will run for 90 minutes from 7 am to 8:45 am, on 
Thursdays from July 6th through July 27th..  Total cost is $50 per 
student.  Those interested in joining the clinic need to go to the 
front desk at the Liberty Center and pay their $50 for the clinic 
by cash, check, or credit card, and get a receipt which is 
essentially your entrance ticket to the first clinic that you must 
give to Mario before participating in the clinic.  

Each clinic will be limited to 8 students and entrance to the 
clinic will be on a first come, first serve basis. If you want to 
participate in the clinic, please get in touch with Mario as soon 
as possible by either emailing him at Mnajera@yahoo.com. 
When you email him, please include your first name, last name, 
phone number, and that you have paid for the clinic and 
received your receipt.  Feel free to ask any questions in your 
email as well.   

If more than 8 students sign up for the clinic by June 25th, the 
club will investigate having Mario offer an additional clinic on 
Tuesdays at the same starting time as the Thursday clinics. Get 
your application in early to make sure you can both learn and 
have fun at these clinics.  

Sincerely, 

Michael Messenger, President, SCA Pickleball Club.  
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